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Dear parents and carers,

What a week! What a term! Having enjoyed such lovely warm sunshine at the end of last week, 
who would have thought we would end this week with snow!

This term has certainly been a challenge – we have had our highest ever levels of Covid and this 

has impacted both children and staff. Thank you to everyone, staff, children and families for your 

patience, kindness and understanding during this very difficult time. The Government is now 
moving to the 'living with Covid' strategy and we will continue to follow any guidance. This 

includes keeping windows open, continuing to wash our hands and asking that, if your child is 
unwell, that you keep then at home until they feel better.

Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended the virtual parent's evening appointments 
this week. Over 70% of you met with class teachers over the two days.

This week our Year 6 children have enjoyed their residential trip to Grafham Water – it may have 
been cold, but we hear that they had a brilliant time. Next term, we are excited to be able to offer 

residential opportunities to both Year 3 and Year 5 – Year 3's Farm Camp is now fully booked, but 
look out next term for more information for Year 5!

Best wishes, Mrs Bowyer (Head of School) and Mr Fry (Executive Headteacher)

From the Headteacher’s Office…



Dates for your diary

EASTER HOLIDAY - school closed from 1:30pm 

on Friday 1st April until Tuesday 19th April.

Tuesday 19th April – school re-opens

Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th April – Red Kites 

Virtual Parents Meetings

MAY

Monday 2nd May – School closed (May Day 

Bank Holiday)

Week beginning 9th May – SATs week
Week beginning 23rd May – Healthy Week

May Half term – 30th May – 3rd June

JUNE

Monday 6th June – School re-opens

Assembly dates

Parents are invited to join us for their child’s assembly.

A Microsoft Teams invite will be emailed to you before 

11am on the day of the assembly.

Friday 29th April – Year 3

Friday 6th May – Year 1

Friday 13th May – Year 5
Friday 20th May – Year 6

Easter activities with Rutland Outdoor Education Centre



IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Pupil details

I t  is essential that we have up-to-date records for 

every child in school, part icularly home address, 
email and mobile phone numbers. If you have 

moved or changed phone numbers, please email 
office@rps.pkat.co.uk

Thank you

Attendance

We aim for 100% attendance every day. It is said that 

good attendance = best achievement: it’s not just 

about learning in lessons, but all the interaction with 
other children and teachers which can give 

confidence and self-understanding as they grow. We 

are sure we can count on the support of all our 

parents and carers to ensure children are in school, on 

time, every day. Please see the letter about 
attendance for more information and please contact 

the school office if you have any questions.

Class Attendance % Class Attendance %

Barn Owls 89.56% Snowy Owls 84.92%

Yellowbill Kites 89.55% Red Kites 92.21%

Sparrowhawks 87.0% Goshawks 86.36%

Golden Kestrels 91.87% Spotted Kestrels 92.75%

Western Ospreys 93.78% Eastern Ospreys 90.17%

Peregrine Falcons 89.27% Merlin Falcons 89.89%

Sea Eagles 90.68% Martial Eagles 90.96%

Attendance Spring Term up to 25th March:

Medication

If your child requires 
prescribed medication during 

the school day, you must 
complete a medication form, 

link below
https://forms.office.com/r/cfR

XYcrknQ

Injuries (outside of school)

I f your child has an injury, such as a broken bone, 
please do let us know as soon as possible – email 

office@rps.pkat.co.uk
We will need to put a care plan in place before 

they return to school.
Thank you

Illness/Other Absences

I f your child is ill, please call the school office on 

01733 263342 and select option 1 to leave a 
message (the absence line is available 24/7) or 

email office@rps.pkat.co.uk
Thank you

Free School Meals

Applying for free school meals is quick and simple 
to do using the online application form below

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals and 
select “no” when asked if you have previously 

claimed.

Collection times

Please follow the one-way 
system at collection times 

and do not wave across the 

courtyard for your child to be 
released.

Please also continue to wear 
a face covering when on the 

school site.

If you are going to be late 
collecting your child, please 

contact Little Tigers on 01733 
330630 to book a space at 

their afterschool club. We do 
not offer this.
Thank you

mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/cfRXYcrknQ
mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


Our Champions of the week.

Celebrating our best!



We will be sharing more information about High 

Performance Learning with parents every week 

in this newsletter and on Twitter @RavensthorpeP

Snowy Owls:

Sophie

Barn Owls:

Marko

1 Yellowbill Kites:

Talia

1 Red Kites:

Lara

2 Sparrowhawks:

Emilia

2 Goshawks:

Sophie

3 Spotted Kestrels:

Kevins

3 Golden Kestrels:

Grace

4 Western Ospreys:

Sophia

4 Eastern Ospreys:

All of Eastern 

Ospreys

5 Merlin Falcons:

Chanel

6 Martial Eagles:

Saphia

5 Peregrine Falcons:

Lyn

6 Sea Eagles:

These children have demonstrated the skills of the VAAs this week and are 

on the way to being High Performance Learners.
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Easter Promise Competition

Peregrine Falcons Merlin Falcons Snowy OwlsBarn Owls



Easter Promise Competition

Sparrowhawks Red Kites Yellowbill Kites
Eastern Ospreys



Easter Promise Competition

Western Ospreys Golden Kestrels Spotted Kestrels Martial Eagles



Well done – we are very proud of you!

Reminder
If your child achieves a 

'Personal Best' out of school, 

please email in to 
office@rps.pkat.co.uk so we 

can share their wonderful 
achievements.

Year 6 are succeeding & soaring on their 
residential trip

Grafham Water
2022

mailto:office@ravensthorpe.peterborough.sch.uk


Sara 

(Year 6)

11

Birthdays this week

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Healthy snacks & water bottles

Children can bring in a healthy 
snack to have at break time. This 

MUST NOT be chocolate or nuts –
we are a nut free school.

Children must bring in a named 
water bottle.

Valters

6

Grace T

8

Laurins

9

Leon 

G

9

Sophia CR 

9

Emily

5

Teejay

7

Rebeka 9 Philip 11

Arnas B 6 Alisha 9

Lirael 5 Jessica B 11

Anthony 11 Sophie P 5

Ryan 10 Jerome 6

Bilal 8 Raihana 10

Cristian 9 Mrs Burgess

Mrs Molyneaux

Easter holiday birthdays



It's with much sadness that we say farewell to Mr Tomlins 

today. Mr Tomlins has been teaching at Ravensthorpe for 

just over 7 years in different year groups and has been the 

school's Science leader and our High Performance 

Learning (HPL) Leader. Mr Tomlins has also shared his 
many interests with all the children and staff, from football 

(especially Man Utd!) to his passion for reading and 

art; from keeping goldfish to making all the staff bacon 

sandwiches on a Friday! Following our school being 

awarded 'HPL World Class School' status last summer 
(please see the photo of Mr Tomlins accepting the award 

last week on the right!), Mr Tomlins successfully applied for 

a leadership job working for HPL which will involve him 

working with children and staff in schools all over the 

world. It's an incredible opportunity and, whilst we will all 
miss Mr Tomlins, we are all really proud of him! He has 

promised to keep in touch with us all and I know 

everyone at Ravensthorpe will wish him every success in 

the future.


